
 

Primary Contact on BH Provider Handoff MPage 
WHEN: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 

WHERE: The change will affect the following venue(s):  

 Inpatient  

At the following NLH Member Organization(s): 

 NL Acadia Hospital 

 NL AR Gould Hospital 

 NL EMMC Hospital 

 NL Mercy Hospital 

WHO: The change will affect the following staff at the above noted locations: 

 Behavioral Health Psychiatrists 

 PMHNPs  

WHAT: Primary Contact column will be added to the BH Provider Handoff MPage. 

WHY: Primary Contact provides the current provider assigned to the patient and 
will streamline access to contact information. 

HOW: Acadia Hospital Only: 

If you are the Primary Psychiatric Provider for the patient, assign yourself as 
the Primary Contact for this encounter. 

NOTE: For more information on how to add yourself as the Primary 
Contact click here. 

All other Behavioral Health Providers: 

Use this column to identify the primary contact for the hospital service 
caring for the patient. 

 

**PLEASE NOTE: This mailbox is not monitored.** 

 

https://hi.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/Providers/Hospital/Admit,-Transfer,-Discharge/Primary-Contact-Workflow.aspx


Please direct any questions to the Health Informatics team using this link. 

If you no longer wish to receive these communications,  
please notify Health Informatics Leadership.   

 
If you are receiving this communication as part of a department distribution list,  

please reach out to the owner of that list to be removed, if appropriate. 
 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
mailto:cileadership@northernlight.org

